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Under-ice Mining Techniques 1961

methods of excavating in the greenland ice cap and the planning required
equipment employed and problems encountered are described individually for
each of 5 operating seasons 1955 1959 and relative cost evaluations of the
different methods are given three basic methods were used hand picking and
manual haulage explosives and manual haulage drill blast muck cycle and
mechanized mining and haulage manual methods which are of low capacity and
limited to widths under 12 ft are justified only when small openings are
required and in remote inaccessible regions the drill blast muck cycle of
mining has a slightly higher capacity than manual methods but requires power
to operate the drills and to ventilate after blasting explosives can be used
for room spans not exceeding 12 ft when greater spans are excavated by
blasting the resulting roof is unstable the machine method using mechanized
coal mining equipment has the highest capacity and the lowest unit cost
openings with roof spans in excess of 36 ft have been made with coal mining
machines without dangerous roof conditions developing

Turtle Under Ice 2021-04-13

includes an excerpt from 500 words or less



Buried Under Ice 2023-12-28

once she was falling in love with him but now she hates him fbi special agent
oliver foxx lied to lark lawson lied used seduced and betrayed her four
ultimate sins the special agent got close to lark just so that he could prove
her twin brother was guilty of murder correction multiple murders the
deceitful special agent believed that her brother was a serial killer and now
because she let the wrong man get close lark s brother is rotting in a jail
cell her fault but she s going to fix things or die trying though she d
really really prefer not to die it s up to lark to prove her brother s
innocence lark knows her brother isn t guilty he is the only family she has
left and she is not about to watch him go down for crimes he never committed
so now she s determined to hunt down the real killer no one seems to believe
that she s up to the task but when danger begins to stalk her it s clear that
lark has attracted someone s attention to a deadly degree she also has an
annoying special agent suddenly shadowing her every move oliver never planned
to get emotionally involved with the passionate and too lovely lark but his
best laid plans went straight to hell when she entered his world oliver is
used to profiling killers he doesn t know how to win back the only woman who
has ever touched his heart especially when he broke hers but when it becomes
apparent that lark is in the crosshairs of a dangerous killer there is no way
that oliver can stand on the sidelines he played dirty before and he ll do it
again losing lark isn t an option winning her back convincing her to love him
again and most importantly keeping her alive absolutely on oliver s agenda he
will do whatever it takes to keep her safe the hunt for a killer has never



been more personal for him and the desire he feels for lark never been
stronger he doesn t just want her he s obsessed with getting her back but
someone else is obsessed too and time may be running out for lark the ice
breakers are ready to solve another cold case but things will get blazing hot
for lark and oliver desire deception danger you just can t trust anyone these
days and lark is about to discover that the world around her is full of lies
love and hate sometimes it can be hard to tell the difference between these
two emotions just like it can be hard to tell the difference between the
guilty and the innocent

Investigations of Sea Ice Anisotropy,
Electromagnetic Properties, Strength, and Under-ice
Current Orientation 1980

follows marine photographer bill curtsinger as he dives under the ice at
antarctica to learn about the plants and animals that thrive in this extreme
habitat

Life Under Ice 2003

since the early 1970s experts have recognized that petroleum pollutants were
being discharged in marine waters worldwide from oil spills vessel operations
and land based sources public attention to oil spills has forced improvements
still a considerable amount of oil is discharged yearly into sensitive



coastal environments oil in the sea provides the best available estimate of
oil pollutant discharge into marine waters including an evaluation of the
methods for assessing petroleum load and a discussion about the concerns
these loads represent featuring close up looks at the exxon valdez spill and
other notable events the book identifies important research questions and
makes recommendations for better analysis ofâ and more effective measures
againstâ pollutant discharge the book discusses inputâ where the discharges
come from including the role of two stroke engines used on recreational craft
behavior or fateâ how oil is affected by processes such as evaporation as it
moves through the marine environment effectsâ what we know about the effects
of petroleum hydrocarbons on marine organisms and ecosystems providing a
needed update on a problem of international importance this book will be of
interest to energy policy makers industry officials and managers engineers
and researchers and advocates for the marine environment

Oil in the Sea III 2003-03-14

join kathy conlan a marine biologist on a chilling visit to the coldest
places on earth

City Under Ice 2017-06-29

this book treats not only wilkins s nautilus expedition of 1931 but the
diesel and battery powered submarine operations of the l94os and l95os as
well as the era of nuclear powered boats it shows how rapid advances in



science and technology helped overcome so many obstacles that today the
arctic ocean is considered the submariner s private sea author marion
williams a member of the u s navy s submarine service for many years tells
the story from the viewpoint of the submariners themselves to do so he
consulted countless official and unofficial documents and recently
declassified reports interviewed participants and drew on his own
professional knowledge he provides dramatic details of every operation and
also describes the military and political ramifications of each cruise the
narrative is certain to appeal to readers of all ages who enjoy tales of
exploration and discovery dozens of photographs many never before published
help bring the story to life book jacket title summary field provided by
blackwell north america inc all rights reserved

Trapped Under Ice 1995

cleo publications in frontiers in marine science foreword josef aschbacher
director of esa s earth observation programmes satellite data have
drastically changed the view we have of the oceans covering about 70 of earth
s surface oceans play a unique role for our planet and for our life but large
areas remain unexplored and are difficult to reach since the 1980s earth
orbiting satellites have helped to observe what is happening at the ocean
surface sensors like czcs avhrr seawifs and modis provided the first ocean
colour data from space starting in 2002 esa s medium resolution imaging
spectrometer meris on board the environmental satellite envisat provided
detailed information on phytoplankton biomass and concentrations of other



matter in the global oceans these satellite observations laid the groundwork
for studying the marine environment and how it responds to climate change and
the research community has since delivered information on the variability of
marine ecosystems part of this work is reflected in this stunning collection
of peer reviewed publications presented at the workshop colour and light in
the ocean from earth observation cleo held at esa s esrin site in frascati
italy on 6 8 september 2016 the event attracted more than 160 participants
from all over the world including remote sensing experts marine ecosystem
modelers in situ observers and users of earth observation data scientifically
the meeting covered applications in climate studies over primary productivity
and ocean dynamics to pools of carbon and phytoplankton diversity at global
and regional scales it also demonstrated the potential of earth observation
and its contribution to modern oceanography looking to the future new
satellites developed by esa under the coordination of the european commission
will further our scientific and operational observations of the seas with
sentinel 3a in orbit and its twin sentinel 3b following in 2017 there is a
new category of data available for operational oceanographic applications and
climate studies for years to come these data are free and easy to access by
anyone interested looking at the role of oceans in our daily lives i am sure
that this collection of scientific excellence will be valued by scientists of
today and will inspire the next generation to carry these ideas into the
future



Under the Ice 2022-10-07

the specialized jargon of some sports can be quite esoteric non americans for
example are likely puzzled by baseball terms such as bunt cut off man and
safety squeeze while the non british may pause over cricket s chinaman doosra
golden duck off break popping crease and yorker this new dictionary gives the
definitions of more than 8 000 terms used in sports and games from around the
world including mainstream sports like basketball and billiards alongside the
more obscure netball and snooker entries cover sports equipment strategies
venues qualifying categories awards and administrative bodies while a
comprehensive system of cross references offers assistance and clarification
when needed an appendix lists standard abbreviations of sports ruling bodies
and administrative organizations

Under the Ice 2002

this book attempts to provide readers with an overall idea of various types
of offshore platform geometries it covers the various environmental loads
encountered by these structures a detailed description of the fundamentals of
structural dynamics in a class room style estimate of damping in offshore
structures and their applications in the preliminary analysis and design
basic concepts of structural dynamics are emphasized through simple
illustrative examples and exercises design methodologies and guidelines which
are form based concepts are explained through a few applied example
structures each chapter also has tutorials and exercises for self learning a



dedicated chapter on stochastic dynamics will help the students to extend the
basic concepts of structural dynamics to this advanced domain of research
hydrodynamic response of offshore structures with perforated members is one
of the recent research applications which is found to be one of the effective
manner of retrofitting offshore structures results of recent research
validated by the experimental and numerical studies are presented to update
of the readers integration of the concepts of structural dynamics with the
form evolved design of offshore structures is a unique approach used in this
book the book will prove useful to the practicing and consulting offshore
structural engineers as also to students and researchers working in the field

Submarines Under Ice 1998

are we alone in the universe how did life arise on our planet how do we
search for life beyond earth these profound questions excite and intrigue
broad cross sections of science and society answering these questions is the
province of the emerging strongly interdisciplinary field of astrobiology
life is inextricably tied to the formation chemistry and evolution of its
host world and multidisciplinary studies of solar system worlds can provide
key insights into processes that govern planetary habitability informing the
search for life in our solar system and beyond planetary astrobiology brings
together current knowledge across astronomy biology geology physics chemistry
and related fields and considers the synergies between studies of solar
systems and exoplanets to identify the path needed to advance the exploration
of these profound questions planetary astrobiology represents the combined



efforts of more than seventy five international experts consolidated into
twenty chapters and provides an accessible interdisciplinary gateway for new
students and seasoned researchers who wish to learn more about this expanding
field readers are brought to the frontiers of knowledge in astrobiology via
results from the exploration of our own solar system and exoplanetary systems
the overarching goal of planetary astrobiology is to enhance and broaden the
development of an interdisciplinary approach across the astrobiology
planetary science and exoplanet communities enabling a new era of comparative
planetology that encompasses conditions and processes for the emergence
evolution and detection of life

Supplemental Environmental Impact Statement 1990

treatment marshes for runoff and polishing represents the most comprehensive
and up date date resource for the design construction and operation of marsh
treatment systems this new edition represents a complete rewrite of the
surface flow sections of previous editions of treatment wetlands it is based
on the performance hundreds of treatment marshes over the past 40 years
treatment marshes focuses on urban and agricultural runoff river and lake
water improvement and highly treated municipal effluents new information from
the past dozen years is used to improve data interpretation and design
concepts topics included in this book are diversity of marsh vegetation
analyses of the human use of treatment marshes new concepts of underground
processes and functions spectrum of marsh values spanning mitigation
restoration enhancement and water quality improvement improved methods for



calculation of evapotranspiration and wetland water temperatures hydraulics
of surface and subsurface flows in marshes analysis of long track records for
deterministic and probabilistic behavior consideration of integrated
microbial and vegetative contaminant removals via mass balances uptake and
emission of gases performance of urban and agricultural wetlands design
procedures for urban and agricultural wetlands reduction of trace metals
pesticides pharmaceuticals endocrine disruptors and trace organics updated
capital and o m economics and valuation of ancillary benefits an updated list
of over 1900 references

Colour and Light in the Ocean 2020-03-26

chad evans lead singer of the platinum record award winning band trapped
under ice is haunted by his past growing up in an abusive home he is left
alone at the age of thirteen to raise his kid brother years later chad still
fights the pain he felt as a child and the anger it causes despite being a
wildly successful rock star chad tries to play his heart out on the stage but
he can never quite seem to leave it there three years have passed since her
husband paul s death but beth s life is still shadowed by sorrow the lunch
lady writer is thrilled to be enjoying a trapped under ice concert with her
daughter cassie but when the concert is over they are followed and attacked
by two men in one of the stadium s bathrooms when chad and his bodyguard pete
come to their aid an instant attraction sparks between beth and the tall
singer will chad and beth be able to leave their pasts behind or will they
remain trapped under ice they have to face difficulties from without ex



girlfriends who resurface crazed fans who don t want to take no for an answer
as well as difficulties from within jealousy anger fear and just as the two
seem to be able to work through their problems someone starts sending chad
death threats will their story end before it even begins

Dictionary of Sports and Games Terminology
2010-04-30

our knowledge of mars has grown enormously over the last decade as a result
of the mars global surveyor mars odyssey mars express and the two mars rover
missions this book is a systematic summary of what we have learnt about the
geological evolution of mars as a result of these missions it describes the
diverse martian surface features and summarizes current ideas as to how when
and under what conditions they formed and explores how earth and mars differ
and why the two planets evolved so differently the author also discusses
possible implications of the geologic history for the origin and survival of
indigenous martian life up to date and highly illustrated this book will be a
principal reference for researchers and graduate students in planetary
science the comprehensive list of references will also assist readers in
pursuing further information on the subject colour images can be found at
cambridge org 9780521872010



Proceedings of the Ohio State Horticultural Society
1884

the world s best selling annual is back with thousands of amazing new records
cool facts and awesome pictures ever wondered how far a dog can ride a
scooter or who s swallowed the most swords underwater want to know about the
latest sporting achievements extreme bodies and cutting edge tech find the
answers to these and many more mind boggling feats in the all new guinness
world records 2015 ebook what s more 2015 marks 60 years since the release of
the very first gwr annual to celebrate our diamond anniversary you ll find
milestones of our classic records and how they ve changed or not changed over
time plus a special feature just on diamond records and if all that isn t
enough you can download the new see it 3d augmented reality app on another
smart device to bring records in your ebook to life just point it at
designated records on screen and watch what happens compare yourself to the
tallest man ever squish maggots in our game take a journey around the solar
system and much more

Dynamic Analysis and Design of Offshore Structures
2015-02-13

the fishery sector is important from indian economy view point as it
contributes a source of income to a number of fishermen and has huge export
potential the systems and technology used in aquaculture has developed



rapidly in the last fifty years they vary from very simple facilities like
family ponds for domestic consumption in tropical countries to high
technology systems like intensive closed systems for export production much
of the technology used in aquaculture is relatively simple often based on
small modifications that improve the growth and survival rates of the target
species nowadays the fish and fisheries industry is one of the fastest
growing international commodity markets globally guaranteeing an adequate
supply to this international market requires hundreds of thousands of fishing
vessels and fish farms as well as tens of thousands of fish processing
workers wholesalers and retailers in countries spread all over the world the
fishery sector thus generates employment and income for millions of people
and in one of the major fields to venture a wide range of aspects of fresh
water aquaculture such as selection of species of fish and shellfish
construction and preparation of various types of fish ponds control of
aquatic weeds and predators production of seed fish and their transportation
fish nutrition and fish diseases and their control pertaining to composite
fish culture air breathing fish culture etc have been dealt with a length for
easy adoption the major contents of the book are classification of fishes
general characters of fishes techniques in fish identification cold water
fisheries of india physical and chemical properties of fishery water chemical
constituents of fish economic importance of fishes fish in relation to human
health construction of fish farms etc in this book you can find all the basic
information required on the fundamental aspects of the fisheries and
aquaculture technology with detailed information of their applications a wide
variety of industrial processes etc the book is very useful for research
scholars technocrats institutional libraries and entrepreneurs who want to



enter into the field of aquaculture technology

Planetary Astrobiology 2020-07-07

life magazine is the treasured photographic magazine that chronicled the 20th
century it now lives on at life com the largest most amazing collection of
professional photography on the internet users can browse search and view
photos of today s people and events they have free access to share print and
post images for personal use

Treatment Marshes for Runoff and Polishing
2019-07-09

the official children s book to the netflix original documentary series our
planet with a foreword by sir david attenborough

Transactions 1895

remedies in construction law brings together various well established strands
of the law and considers practical remedies for breach of contract and tort
in connection with construction projects now in a fully updated second
edition it covers topics such as damages termination quantum meruit recovery
injunctions limitation adr this book continues to be a vital reference to
lawyers and construction professionals seeking specialist insight into how



remedies function in the construction sector

Trapped Under Ice 2013-12-08

does telepathy really exist milton brener offers overwhelming proof that it
does with humans often communicating sometimes over distances of thousands of
miles with no other means of contact possible intriguingly he goes further
the announcing dream mentioned in the title has been documented worldwide the
dreamer is most often the mother of an unborn child though it is at other
times another family member the child in utero often conveys that it is a
deceased member of the family who claims to be returning in many such cases
the baby is born with memories of the prior life and investigations have
often proved such memories to be accurate is this all imagination is there a
scientific basis for any of it brener claims and convincingly shows that an
aspect of quantum physics known as entanglement could well be the scientific
basis for it

Singing Under Ice 1994

a thought provoking collection of personal essays about home what makes a
home what do equality safety and politics have to do with it and why is it so
important to us to feel like we belong in this collection 30 women writers
explore the theme in personal essays about neighbors marriage kids
sentimental objects homelessness domestic violence solitude immigration
gentrification geography and more contributors including amanda petrusich



naomi jackson jane wong and jennifer finney boylan lend a diverse range of
voices to this subject that remains at the core of our national conversations
engaging insightful and full of hope this is the place will make you laugh
cry and think hard about home wherever you may find it this collection
encompassing a spectrum of races ethnicities religions sexualities political
beliefs and classes could not be timelier open this book hear its chorus of
voices and remember that we are a nation of individuals bound to each other
by our humanity the new york times book review an honest portrait of the u s
pieced together like an imperfect american quilt we need more books like this
bust

The Surface of Mars 2007-01-11

featuring contributions from worldwide leaders in the field the carefully
crafted electric power generation transmission and distribution third edition
part of the five volume set the electric power engineering handbook provides
convenient access to detailed information on a diverse array of power
engineering topics updates to nearly every chapter keep this book at the
forefront of developments in modern power systems reflecting international
standards practices and technologies topics covered include electric power
generation nonconventional methods electric power generation conventional
methods transmission system distribution systems electric power utilization
power quality l l grigsby a respected and accomplished authority in power
engineering and section editors saifur rahman rama ramakumar george karady
bill kersting andrew hanson and mark halpin present substantially new and



revised material giving readers up to date information on core areas these
include advanced energy technologies distributed utilities load
characterization and modeling and power quality issues such as power system
harmonics voltage sags and power quality monitoring with six new and 16 fully
revised chapters the book supplies a high level of detail and more
importantly a tutorial style of writing and use of photographs and graphics
to help the reader understand the material new chapters cover water
transmission line reliability methods high voltage direct current
transmission system advanced technology high temperature conduction
distribution short circuit protection linear electric motors a volume in the
electric power engineering handbook third edition other volumes in the set
k12648 power systems third edition isbn 9781439856338 k13917 power system
stability and control third edition isbn 9781439883204 k12650 electric power
substations engineering third edition isbn 9781439856383 k12643 electric
power transformer engineering third edition isbn 9781439856291

Guinness World Records 2015 2014-09-11

the new york times bestselling author of find me and call me by your name
returns to the essay form with his collection of thoughts on time the
creative mind and great lives and works irrealis moods are a category of
verbal moods that indicate that certain events have not happened may never
happen or should or must or are indeed desired to happen but for which there
is no indication that they will ever happen irrealis moods are also known as
counterfactual moods and include the conditional the subjunctive the optative



and the imperative all best expressed in this book as the might be and the
might have been one of the great prose stylists of his generation andré
aciman returns to the essay form in homo irrealis to explore what time means
to artists who cannot grasp life in the present irrealis moods are not about
the present or the past or the future they are about what might have been but
never was but could in theory still happen from meditations on subway poetry
and the temporal resonances of an empty italian street to considerations of
the lives and work of sigmund freud c p cavafy w g sebald john sloan Éric
rohmer marcel proust and fernando pessoa and portraits of cities such as
alexandria and st petersburg homo irrealis is a deep reflection on the
imagination s power to forge a zone outside of time s intractable hold

The London, Edinburgh and Dublin Philosophical
Magazine and Journal of Science 1889

one of barack obama s favorite books of the year the best science fiction
nonfiction novel i ve ever read jonathan lethem if i could get policymakers
and citizens everywhere to read just one book this year it would be kim
stanley robinson s the ministry for the future ezra klein vox the ministry
for the future is a masterpiece of the imagination using fictional eyewitness
accounts to tell the story of how climate change will affect us all its
setting is not a desolate postapocalyptic world but a future that is almost
upon us chosen by barack obama as one of his favorite books of the year this
extraordinary novel from visionary science fiction writer kim stanley
robinson will change the way you think about the climate crisis one hopes



that this book is read widely that robinson s audience already large grows by
an order of magnitude because the point of his books is to fire the
imagination new york review of books if there s any book that hit me hard
this year it was kim stanley robinson s the ministry for the future a
sweeping epic about climate change and humanity s efforts to try and turn the
tide before it s too late polygon best of the year masterly new yorker the
ministry for the future struck like a mallet hitting a gong reverberating
through the year it s terrifying unrelenting but ultimately hopeful robinson
is the sf writer of my lifetime and this stands as some of his best work it s
my book of the year locus science fiction visionary kim stanley robinson
makes the case for quantitative easing our way out of planetary doom
bloomberg green

Nature London 1871

annotation the international conference on calorimetry in particle physics
has become the major forum for state of the art developments of calorimetry
techniques the tenth conference was attended by about 150 physicists from 20
countries and covered all aspects of calorimetric particle detection and
measurements with emphasis on high energy physics experiments as well as
experiments in nuclear physics and astrophysics the proceedings contain three
parts introductory papers contributed papers and a summary the introductory
papers start with a historical review of the development of calorimetry
technology and continue with overviews of the current status of calorimetry
in high energy physics and astrophysics which are followed by discussions on



calorimetry in future accelerator facilities such as linear colliders and the
super b factory a hot technology regarding the energy flow concept is also
dealt with

Handbook on Fisheries and Aquaculture Technology
2003-01-01

presents a detailed investigation into the feeding behavior of ravens during
four winters in maine and comes up with several unexpected conclusions

A Dictionary of the English Language 1892

the book is an up to date basic reference for natural gas hydrate ngh in the
arctic ocean geographical geological environmental energy new technology and
regulatory matters are discussed the book should be of interest to general
readers and scientists and students as well as industry and government
agencies concerned with energy and ocean management ngh is a solid
crystalline material that compresses gas by about a factor of about 164
during crystallization from natural gas mainly methane rich pore waters over
time ngh displaces water and may form large concentrations in sediment pore
space its formation introduces changes in the geotechnical character of host
sediment that allows it to be distinguished by seismic and electric
exploration methods the chemical reaction that forms ngh from gas and water
molecules is highly reversible which allows controlled conversion of the ngh



to its constituent gas and water this can be achieved rapidly by one of a
number of processes including heating depressurization inhibitor injection
dissolution and molecular replacement the produced gas has the potential to
make ngh a valuable unconventional natural gas resource and perhaps the
largest on earth estimates for ngh distribution concentration economic
targets and volumes in the arctic ocean have been carried out by restricting
the economic target to deepwater turbidite sands which are also sediment
hosts for more deeply buried conventional hydrocarbon deposits resource base
estimates are based on ngh petroleum system analysis approach using industry
standard parameters along with analogs from three relatively well known
examples nankai japan gulf of mexico united states and arctic permafrost
hydrate drilling data has substantiated new geotechnical level seismic
analysis techniques for estimating not just the presence of ngh but prospect
volumes in addition to a volumetric estimate for ngh having economic
potential a sedimentary depositional model is proposed to aid exploration in
the five different regions around the deep central arctic ocean basin related
topics are also discussed transport and logistics for ngh may also be
applicable for stranded conventional gas and oil deposits arising from a
discussion of new technology and methodologies that could be applied to
developing ngh suggestions are made for the lowering of exploration and
capital expenses that could make ngh competitive on a produced cost basis the
basis for the extraordinarily low environmental risk for exploration and
production of ngh is discussed especially with respect to the environmentally
fragile arctic region it is suggested that because of the low environmental
risk special regulations could be written that would provide a framework for
very low cost and safe development
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Electric Power Generation, Transmission, and
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The Ministry for the Future 2020-10-06

Proceedings of the Tenth International Conference
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Ravens in Winter 2014-10-07

Natural Gas Hydrate - Arctic Ocean Deepwater
Resource Potential 2013-10-11
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